## **Silverado Community Association Letter**



PO Box 32003 Silverado Calgary AB, T2X 0X4 info@silveradoca.ca

May 21st, 2019

To Benedict Ang,

On April 11th, 2019 the Silverado Community Association (SCA) met with the company Urban Systems, who addressed the board with their proposal of their multi-level condominiums with a mixture of business and residential.

In this meeting we discussed many different plans and opportunity for our community to grow, evolve and join together to ensure that the best results were in place for our community residents. Together both parties discussed options and growth for the community, as well as a partnership between the Urban Systems and the SCA going forward. It was discussed that a member of the SCA would sit on the board of the Urban Systems development in the Silverado community. Both parties felt there were true benefits to this collaboration and it would be a true asset to keep both parties informed of the various events and growth in the community.

On May 16th, 2019 the SCA board members met for their monthly meeting. At this meeting it was discussed whether the association supports Urban Systems in their plans to develop in the Silverado community. The board has voted and the SCA does not currently oppose the application for Urban Systems' Land Use Redesignation Application LOC2019-0019. We look forward to future conversations with Urban Systems as we continue to work hand-in-hand in growing the Silverado community in an inclusive and sustainable way.

Sincerely,

Taryn Gunn-Law Vice-President Silverado Community Association